
BSHC 17th Conference     BSHC17-B.2 
Helsinki  

18-20 September 2012             Actions arising from IRCC4 DK 

 

 

The 4th meeting of the interregional coordination Committee IRCC4 was held in Singapore 7-9 
June 2012. 

The IRCC consist of the chairs from all the regional hydrographic commissions and the chairs from 
a range of other IHO -bodies such as: Wend-WG, CBSC, IBSC. 

Denmark agreed to represent the chair of BSHC (Sweden) at the IRCC4-meeting. 

Full minutes of the meeting are now available at the IHO web site. 
http://www.iho.int/mtg_docs/com_wg/IRCC/IRCC4/IRCC4-Final_Minutes.pdf 

Denmark presented The BSHC report with emphasis on the achievements of its numerous 
working groups addressing re-survey planning and maritime spatial data infrastructure. UK  
admiral Lambert commented on the economic infrastructure approach. France General 
Frachon noticed the multi-use of data in the region. BSHC was congratulated on our 
cooperative initiatives and our involvement and cooperation with other organizations such 
as HELCOM. 
 
In BSHC17-B.2 annex A. Is a special report on the outcome of the discussion on C-55 at 
the IRCC meeting. DK will give a short summary of the discussions. 
 
In BSHC17-B.2 annex B. are the actions rising from IRCC4. DK will go through the actions 
of interest for BSHC. 
 
BSHC is invited to take note of the reports and take appropriate actions with reference to 
BSHC17-B.2 annex B. 
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